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Circular
Dear Parents,
Greetings from TWGS!!

This is to inform you that the winter break is scheduled from 1st January 2025 to 6th January
2025. The school will reopen on 7th January 2025.

We wish you and your family a very Happy New Year filled with joy, success, and good health.

Thank you for your continued support.

Regards




